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Next week’s ethos theme will be:   
 

We are working hard to achieve our own dreams and goals. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Form II have had a very exciting week. On Tuesday some of the children took part in a football fixture at 
Woodhouse Grove. All the children represented the school brilliantly and played some lovely football. 
 
On Thursday the children competed in the House Swimming Gala. We were very pleased with everyone for 
taking part and giving their best effort for their House.    
 
In English the children have finished writing their stories inspired by the ‘BFG’. I have been very impressed to 
see how far they have come in their writing and how they are using the skills they have learned throughout 
the year. Additionally, this week, we have been working on the best way to answer ‘inference’ questions in 
comprehensions.  
 

In our Maths lessons we have continued our work on fractions, with the focus this week being on 
understanding mixed numbers and partitioning fractions. 
 
The homework schedule will be as follows:  
Monday – Maths 
Tuesday – Class Assembly 
Wednesday – English 
Thursday – French  
Friday – Spellings and corrections.  
 

I will give the children their new spellings on Monday so this can be completed at any time during the week. 
Please can your child complete their corrections over the weekend. 
 
Two children presented their ‘Roman’ PowerPoint this week and we were very impressed with the amount of 
research they had done. Just as a reminder, I will expect to have all their PowerPoints by Monday 25th March, 
with the weekend being an obvious opportunity to work on this. If you have any questions about the task or if 
there is something your child is struggling with please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Spring Festival 
Last reminder about the Spring Festival. Please make sure your child is practising the songs and backing tracks 
for the Spring Festival House singing from Seesaw. We know the children have been working very hard and we 
are looking forward to seeing you at the events. 
 
As always, if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk. 
 

We hope you have a brilliant weekend. 
 

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson 
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Calendar Dates –     

 

March  

Mon 25 Spring Festival - Singing 1.30pm 

Tues 26 FPTA Bags2School Collection 

Wed 27 Spring Festival - Instruments 9.30am 

Thurs 28 Spring Festival - Piano 9.30am 

House General Knowledge Quiz 

Term Ends 3.30pm (No HAC or Clubs) 

 

 

 


